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Senate Bill 696 is unnecessary, ineffective, and unconstitutional. Fully automatic 

weapons are 

already illegal, and banning certain accessories does nothing to prevent crime while 

punishing 

responsible gun owners. Instead of restricting lawful citizens, Oregon lawmakers 

should focus 

on enforcing existing laws against violent criminals. SB 696 should be rejected. 

I strongly oppose, please vote no.   


